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KCSO Traffic Deputies are still investigating this fatality hit and run collision that occurred on Clear

Creek Rd in north Kitsap County.

If you have any information that will help us find who is responsible, please contact Deputy Mike
Shannon at MShannon@co.kitsap.wa.us or Deputy Aimee Rogers at ARogers@co.kitsap.wa.us.
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REWARD increased to 25,0000 Puget Sound Energy has donated 39,000 to raise the reward
to $25,000 cash for anyone who can help Kitsap County Sheriff's detectives solve the hit and
run that killed Vince Giamona. Vince's partner works for PSE.

"PSE's top priority is safety—for our employees, our customers and the communities we serve.
We urge anyone with information about this terrible tragedy to come forward so Vince's
family and friends can have closure,” said Andy Wappler, PSE chief customer officer.

Kitsap County Sheriff's deputies are asking for the public's help to find the dark-colored 2007
to 2012 Nissan Sentra that hit 36-year-old Vince Giamona.

Deputies responded to the 15000 block of Clear Creek Road NW, 28inear NW Orweiler Road,
around 10:45 p.m. on Monday, Aug. 9th for a report of a body found in the roadway there.

Giamona appeared to have been struck by a vehicle that was traveling northbound on Clear
Creek Road, towards Poulsbo.

Witnesses reported seeing the Sentra speeding from the scene. It was dark out and deputies
have not located any surveillance video showing the vehicle.

Ret. Sgt. Jim Fuda with Crime Stoppers of Puget Sound says the the $25,000 reward may
encourage someone to identify a suspect or help locate the Sentra. "We are hoping that
somebody knows about this and will obviously put their allegiance away from the suspect i
they know who he or she is and report the person responsible,” said Fuda.

Glamona's partner, Andrew Padula, describes Vince as a charismatic person who touched so
many lives. He has this message for the driver who killed Vince. "We would ask that they turn
themselves in. Just please do the right thing.. We want to be able to move past this and start
our mourning process which we haven't been able to do because we are still stuck on the fact
that we know that this dniver is still out there and they haven't faced the responsibility that
they need to,"” said Padula.

Anyone who may have information about the crash or the suspect's vehicle is asked to call
either Deputy Aimee Rogers or Deputy Rob Corn at 360-337-45634,

If you wish to remain anonymous and collect the $25,000 cash reward, submit a tip to Crime
Stoppers of Puget Sound. You can text the information and any photos of the suspect or car
through the P3 Tips App that you can download to your cell phone for free or at
www.P3Tips.com. You can also call 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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